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How can the Governor even be serious about this? The infrastructure is not there to support this and will likely not be
there for many years. Maine’s taxes are high enough and this crazy idea most certainly make them worse as the state
tries to find ways to deal with added costs? What about people who can’t afford these cars? Cheaper to run? | think
not. Most of them have a much shorter life than a gasoline run car and are more expensive to repair. Lastly, why do
people fail to realize that fossil fuel needs will increase as that is still the main source that produces electricity?

You want California, Governor Mills? Well continue with these crazy policies and you will get it. You will see the mass
exodus from Maine that is occurring in California, taking with it all of the tax dollars you love to spend and then where
will this once great state be?

People of Maine, for once please stand up and just say NO to this woman!

S Allen
Bristol, ME



